National Institute of Development Administration
Measures and Prevention of Corona Virus Epidemic (COVID-19)

According to the spreading Corona Virus Epidemic (COVID-19) in various countries especially
People’s Republic of China, Hong Kong Special Administrative Region of the People's Republic of
China, Japan, Republic of Korea and Republic of Singapore; National Institute of Development
Administration is concerned about heath issues of our faculty members, staff and students.
Therefore we are seriously surveilling and monitoring this situation.

NIDA requests all Deans and Directors to announce to our faculty members, staff and students
to implement Department of Disease Control, Ministry of Public Health’s recommended prevention
for COVID-19 based on http://ddc.moph.go.th/vuralpneumonia/introduction.php as the guidelines
for conducting any educational activities within NIDA.

Faculty members, staff and students should consider postponing non-essential travels to above
risk group countries until the situation has improved.

For essential and urgent trips please make adequate preparations of appropriate masks and
sanitizers for good hygiene practice. Upon return to Thailand to comply with the screening process

and others measures imposed by the Authorities.

NIDA will closely monitor the situation. Upon receipt of any updated notifications by the Ministry
of Public Health and other related agencies. NIDA will take immediate action to comply accordingly

to the appropriate measures announced.
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